Jﬂer, Brenda CSNR:EX

From: Weaver, Andrew s.17

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 12:07 PM
To: McLaren, Kenn FLNR:EX

Subject: Re: project

Thank you Kenn. Best wishes Andrew

From: "Mclaren, Kenn FLNR:EX" s.17

Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 at 11:27 AM

To: Andrew Weaver .17 _

Cc: "Sanford, Donna L GCPE:EX" <Donna.Sanford@gov.bc.ca>
Subject: project

Hello MLA Weaver;

As per our phone call regarding art below the high tide mark, an Order In Council may be required to allow for a
permanent or semi-permanent structure in tidal waters. If this is the case, then the Ministry of Forest, Lands, Natural
Resource Operations and Rural Development would be responsible for the land in question. A letter with your request
should be sent to the Honourable Doug Donaldson, Minister of Forest, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural
Development.

Thanks,

Kenn

Kenn McLaren

Ministerial Assistant | Honourable Doug Donaldson

Minister of Forests, Lands, Natural Resource Operations and Rural Development
0- 250-387-6240 ¢ —250-953-7231
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